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TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Greg Hash and Mark Thomas
CC:

Janice O. Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
State-wide Deconstructing the new Common Core Standards
DATE:

April 20, 2010 
ISSUE:
In order to provide highly effective teaching and learning across the Commonwealth while meeting the mandates of Senate Bill 1, the Commissioner of Education has shared his plan with several stakeholders how the new Common Core Standards will be deconstructed.   He expects each school district to comply with his request and execute the attached plan.  The Board of Education will be provided with an overview of the plan.
